
Read ECU
Information

Read Fault
Code

Erase Fault
Code

Read Data
Stream

Actuation
Test

Remark(other functions)

BOSCH common rail EDC16UC40 Static diagnosis data √ √ √ - - Oil balance matching, read freeze frame

BOSCH common rail EDC16UC40 Dynamic diagnosis data √ - - √ √ Function test

BOSCH common rail EDC7 Static diagnosis data √ √ √ - - Troubleshooting guide , read freeze frame

BOSCH common rail EDC7 Dynamic diagnosis data √ - - √ √ Function test

DELPHI common rail system DELPHI common rail system_12V √ √ √ √ √ Injector data, write VIN, leak test

DELPHI common rail system DELPHI common rail system Euro III √ √ √ √ √ Injector data, write VIN, leak test

Hino Denso engine E13CTJ Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CTK Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CTM Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CTL Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CTN Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CTP Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CTR Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CTS Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CTT Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08ETB Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08ETE Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08ETA Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test
function

Hino Denso engine J05DTA Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test
function

Hino Denso engine J05DTA Engine trial √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test
function

Hino Denso engine P11CUH Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine P11CUJ Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CUN Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Remark：
1.√ ： means that the system has this function
2. - ： means that the system does not have this function
3.compared with the last version, the new added function is marked in red color.
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Hino Denso engine E13CUR Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CUK Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CUL Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CUP Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J07ETB Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J05DTC Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CVT Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CUT Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08ETN Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08ETT Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08ETL Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08ETU Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CUU Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CUM Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CUS Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUB Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUA Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUB Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUC Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUD Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUE Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J05DTG Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J05ETC Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J05ETD Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08ETW Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUJ Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08ETV Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J05DTF Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CUY Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine P11CUR Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUR Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function
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Hino Denso engine E13CVA Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CVB Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine P11CUV Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUP Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUS Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUL Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUT Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J08EUU Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine J05ETF Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine E13CVC Engine √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine Training Board √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test and
vehicle speed limit setting function

Hino Denso engine A09C √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test
function

Hino Denso engine A09CTJ √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test
function

Hino Denso engine A09CTK √ √ √ √ √
Read and write injector data, boost test
function

Hino Denso engine U2  Engine √ √ √ - - -
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